
 

 

  

Hemlington Hall Academy 

Newsletter 19.07.2019 

Don’t forget that our newsletters are regularly published on our website, on our Twitter feed and on our app to keep 

parents and carers updated of important information and key dates. 

 

What a year! 

We cannot believe how quickly this year has flown by! Please may we take this opportunity to thank all 

of our parents and carers for their ongoing support across the year, and can we say how proud we are 

of all of our fantastic children. Please have an enjoyable summer, and we look forward to seeing our 

children back for a brand new school year in September!  

Remember to check out our website - https://www.hemlingtonhallacademy.co.uk  

You can follow us on Twitter too - @Hemlingtonhall 

If you would like a paper copy of our newsletter free of charge, please ask at the school office. 

Middlesbrough Mela 2019 

The annual Mela, Middlesbrough’s biggest multi-

cultural festival, takes place on Saturday 17th 

August – and this year some of our children are 

starring in the launch parade! With plenty of 

stalls, live entertainment and a fairground, it is 

sure to be a fantastic day out for the whole 

family!  

 

Goodbye and Good Luck! 

We are incredibly proud of everything each and 

every one of Base 1 and Year 6 leavers have 

achieved during their time here at Hemlington 

Hall Academy. We wish our leavers the very best 

for the next step in their journey – we know they 

will be brilliant! 
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Congratulations! 

A huge congratulations goes to our members of 

staff who are celebrating weddings over the 

summer. Please be aware that there are some 

name changes when children return to school in 

September. 

Miss Frankland  Mrs He 

Miss Barker  Mrs Laden 

Miss Friar  Mrs Ford 

Miss Crosby  Mrs Stirling 

                                Sporting Superstars 

So many of our children at Hemlington Hall have outstanding sports 

skills, not only wowing us in PE lessons, but also in local  

competitions and in outside clubs too! 

And we are incredibly proud of our ‘Sports Achiever of the Year’ 

winners, who have shown dedication, resilience, teamwork, 

leadership and fairness – what super role models you are! 

 

Hello, hello, hello! 

We are pleased to welcome back Miss Campbell, who will 

be teaching Year 1 for the next academic year. We are also 

warmly welcoming back Mrs Lennon, who will be 

supporting in school once again. Mrs Harker has enjoyed 

getting to know our school and her children in Year 3/4 

before the summer holidays. We are also welcoming our 

new kitchen manager, Mr Smith, to our school. We are 

sure our wonderful children will make everybody feel very 

welcome! 

Remember to check out our website - https://www.hemlingtonhallacademy.co.uk  

You can follow us on Twitter too - @Hemlingtonhall 

If you would like a paper copy of our newsletter free of charge, please ask at the school office. 

Fond farewells 

In addition to children leaving us at the end of 

this academic year, we are also saying goodbye 

to Miss Robertson who is moving on to pastures 

new. We wish her all the best in her next 

adventure. 

Our kitchen manager, Mrs Thomas, is also 

retiring at the end of this academic year – we 

wish her a long and happy retirement. 

And finally, Mr Kirby-Bowstead will not be 

returning to school until the summer term so he 

can look after his new baby girl. 

Remember, remember, the 4th 

of September! 

And finally, a reminder that school 

reopens for children on Wednesday 4th 

September (the Monday and Tuesday 

are PD Days for staff). 
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